



Circular No	: 	 

Date		:	8 September 2014


Dear Parents & Guardians

NOTICE OF FEE INCREASE FOR 2015

On behalf of the School board of management, I would like to give notice that the fees for all classes will be increased effective 1st January 2015 as per attachment.

The last fee increase was on 1st January 2013 and much improvement were done at all schools (library, staff rooms, etc) since then. With the inflation, rising overhead cost and impact of GST come April 2015; the board has no choice but to increase the 2015 school fees. 

With the positive surplus from the 2015 budget projection, the school can embark to further improve the facilities especially in IT infrastructure and start the much needed improvement and repairs without hesitation. This increase is also deemed necessary as we intend to keep the best teachers’ pool in Lodge in order to achieve Lodge School’s vision and mission.  

Rest assured that this board is trying our very best to keep the overall school fees affordable and competitive while striving to maintain Lodge Group of Schools as the best private education institution in Sarawak. 

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Yours sincerely,





TING KEE SUEN
Honorary Treasurer
Persatuan Sekolah Lodge
